
ThornGrove Gazette
Friday 17th November 2023

Dear Thorn Grove Families,

Welcome to this week’s edition of Thorn Grove Gazette. I hope you have all had a lovely week, despite
the gale force winds that have been hurled our way. This week we have launched ‘keys of kindness’
across school which is a way to share with another person when they have been spotted being kind.
We will share some pictures of this next week but if you are in school then have a look at the display in
the main entrance to see for yourself!

Have a lovely weekend

Miss Vose

Christmas Dinner

Wednesday 13th
December

Please book your child’s
Christmas Dinner on
LunchHound ASAP

Weekly Attendance

Key Dates

Tues 21st Nov - Y6 Crucial Crew visit

Fri 24th Nov Non Uniform Day - Chocolate Donation

Mon 27th Nov - Y6 Soldier Visit

Thurs 30th Nov - Y4 Class Assembly - 9am

Tues 5th Dec - EYFS Walk to Co-Op and Post Office

Tues 5th Dec - Y5/6 Carols at St Georges 7.30 - 8.30pm

Star of the Week
Congratulations Mrs Tweddle

We are delighted to share that Mrs Tweddle, Year 1 teacher, is expecting a
baby this March. The school community wishes her a very healthy

pregnancy. Mrs Tweddle will continue to work at school until early March
until her maternity leave commences. Mrs Bland will then return to teach

Year 1 for the remainder of the year alongside Mrs Dawson.



Year 2 Tudor Houses

Year 2 have completed their homework project to make a Tudor house, linked with our learning all about
The Great Fire of London. Miss Stojic and Mrs Bamford were blown away with the incredible houses that
the children created, and were thoroughly impressed by the effort, time and creativity that all the children
and their families spent creating the houses. We were able to use the houses in our history lesson to
build London in 1666. We then re-enacted the fire, and ‘watched’ how the fire spread through the city.
After this, we used the houses to rebuild London, considering carefully how we could stop a great fire
happening again. It was a great lesson and the children loved it! Here is a snapshot of our houses and
our lesson.

Athletics Event at Cheadle Hulme High School

On Monday, twenty children from Year 3 and Year 4 attended an
athletics event at Cheadle Hulme High School, they competed against

children from other schools. Overall, the children came joint second. The
children tried so hard in all of the events they took part in. Their

behaviour was impeccable and they were
so supportive of others in their team. A

special mention goes to Katalaya and Eli,
who were chosen for the Determination
Award. Katalaya, Eddie, Isla, Theo, Eli
and Teddy all came first in their events.
Well done, everyone, it was a pleasure to

see you all in action.


